
Belmont County Student Services 

349 35th Street 

Bellaire, Ohio   43906 

#740-676-4815 Ext. 8 

 

March 13, 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Legal Guardian, 

 

Due to the school closures in Ohio, there will be no school personnel on the Union Local 

School District campus for the next three weeks.  During this time, if you are in need of any 

assistance that Student Services can provide, please reach out to me at 

cschwertfeger@ulschools.com.  I can provide resource information and also emotional 

support for you and the students.  The students can also email me directly.   I know that this is 

going to be a trying time for many and I am here to help support you in any way I can.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Christy Schwertfeger, Student Services Prevention Specialist 

 

mailto:cschwertfeger@ulschools.com

